



Food Committee - Minutes

Thursday 29 November 2018, 12:40 to 1:40pm, Parents Room 108 in MFL Building

Attendees:

Regents: Susan Dineen

Secondary Students: Daehwan Choi, Reese Jovellanos

Epicure: Sakdapaipan (Zack)

Parents: Rika Dewina, Mangala Shanbhag

1. Review of minutes from last meeting:
 - 1.1. Sarah, Amos, Kirsty, Zach and Susan observed lunch in The Basement and will meet to discuss and report back findings to future Food Committee meeting. Will also include other issues raised including temperature of food, heat lamps and BBQ station running out so quickly. **ACTION:** Leadership Team
 - 1.2. Picture of food being served that day – example on display in EP already, TV installed in Secondary to do this, will look at having TV at entrance to Primary to show dishes being served. **ACTION:** Kirsty
 - 1.3. Secondary students would like to see more choice available in the Tuck Shops – requests were just for more crisps so agreed no further action at present.
 - 1.4. Students would like energy drinks to be on sale. School policy is no energy drinks.
 - 1.5. Students asked if the plates and cups in Secondary can be updated as they appear to be old. Epicure as a company only use white as this means they can easily check for damage and cleanliness. Different colours are not an option.
 - 1.6. Students requested more holiday themed food to be available. They will bring some more specific suggestions for the next meeting. Zach will also look at possibility of having a taster option for a special price during themed lunches so students can try a little of everything. **ACTION:** Students to bring suggestions to future meeting.
 - 1.7. Breakfast options are available in the Smoothie bar. **ACTION:** Zach to put up signs to let parents know.
2. New Items:
 - 2.1. Primary students will be involved in Food Committee in Term 2. **ACTION:** Hannah
 - 2.2. Secondary students fed back request for more vegan options to be on the menu and better signage to indicate a dish is vegan. **ACTION:** Zach
 - 2.3. Vegetarian students have asked if fish or oyster sauce is being used in vegetarian dishes. Zach confirmed that it isn't but will confirm what the sauce is that is being used with the chef and report back at next meeting. **ACTION:** Zach.
 - 2.4. Epicure presentation will not go ahead at December PSG meeting but a meeting for parents will be arranged for Term 2. **ACTION:** Susan
 - 2.5. Dates of Food Committee meetings will be reviewed and changed to Tuesday's in future to allow for Secondary students, Hannah and Rika to attend, avoiding Golden Table on Friday's and Student Guild meetings on Thursday's. **ACTION:** Susan

Next meeting: Tuesday 29 January, 12-40 to 1:40pm in Parents Room, 108